Budgeting Seminar

On June 11, 2013, National Budget Planners
invited members of the community to their
seminar on Budgeting, held in conjunction with

the Tri-Valley Housing Opportunity Center.

The seminar sought to increase their attendees

budgeting and financial literacy, and provided
useful tips on different ways to manage and

lessen expenses.

After the seminar, attendees learned about how
budgeting improves financial literacy and makes
allocating money for expenses and goals more

manageable.
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